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Morning
 
Please find attached our submission on the proposed NPS for Highly Productive Land.
 
This submission is made under a time extension granted for NZ Winegrower members.
 
I would appreciate if you could acknowledge receipt of our submission.
 
 
Yours faithfully
 
R Guy Lissaman
Trelawne Farm Ltd


